
Bernard Welch
Vassalboro
LD 832
Dear Good Folks at the Maine State Legislature
Thank you all for your service. We are grateful to have you support our state and 
community affairs.
Our Vassalboro Sanitary district has had to hook up to the Winslow Sewer district.  In
doing this our town folks hooked up to this district are saddled with untenable debt 
due to being forced to hook up to the district. Thus far our sewer costs have doubled 
with more costs to come.  The burden due to this type of state sanitary mandate is 
challenging at best and bankrupting at worst.
Please consider supporting this state required mandate with some state financial 
support.
Thanks from the Welch Family. 356 Main Street, Vassalboro Maine 04989 and for 
the East Vassalboro Grange 322 ,  355 Main Street Vassalboro MAine 04989


